
From: Mackenzie Reed
To: Shawn Alfred
Subject: FW: External: Venicia Golden
Date: Thursday, March 23, 2023 7:44:24 AM

Hi Shawn,

Please see below for a request for an operator license refund for the Finance agenda. Kwik Trip pays for the operator
licenses for their employees, the employee came in and paid cash to apply for their Manitowoc operator license.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks!

Mackenzie

-----Original Message-----
From: 638 <638@kwiktrip.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 6:44 PM
To: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>
Subject: External: Venicia Golden

Hi McKenzie,

Please consider offering a refund for the fee of the cost for Venicia Golden's liquor license. She accidently went to
Manitowoc instead of Two Rivers. We are reaching out in a timely manner in hopes of this making a clear decision
to help us out with our mistake. Thank you!

Regards,

Becky Salek

ASL - Two Rivers Kwik Trip
920.793.5377
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